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February 19, 2020 
 
Don Summers  
Todd Creek Village Metropolitan District  
10450 E. 159th Court  
Brighton, CO 80602 
 
RE: Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 
 Signal Reservoir No. 1 Expansion, File No. M-2017-013 
 
Dear Mr. Summers, 
 
On February 18, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
corrective action documentation regarding the two Compliance Problems identified in the December 27, 
2019 inspection report for the Signal Reservoir No. 1 Expansion operation. These two compliance 
problems has been resolved.   
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc: Jason Musick, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 Tad Dale, Todd Creek Village Metropolitan District 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


